
 

     
 

Notice 
Consultation on Public Electricity Supplier Licence 

 
 

The Utilities Regulation and Competition Authority (“URCA”) issues this Notice in 
accordance with section 38(3)(c) of the Electricity Act, 2015 (“EA”). 
 
URCA invites and welcomes written comments from interested parties regarding its 
Consultation Document ES 02/2016 on the draft Public Electricity Supplier Licence.  
 
Within fourteen (14) calendar days after the consultation closes, URCA will carefully 
consider the comments received and issue a Statement of Results and Decision along 
with the finalised text of the licence. 
 
All responses must be addressed to the attention of URCA’s Chief Executive Officer in 
accordance with the instructions as set out in the Consultation Document. 
 
Interested persons now have until 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, July 20, 2016 to submit 
their comments to URCA.    
 
 
The Consultation Document may be downloaded from the “Publications” section of this 
website. 
 
 
 

July 6, 2016 


